
  

 
 
         

 20th June 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 2 Heptathlon event on Wednesday 28th June 2023 
 
We have been invited to take part in a Year 2 Heptathlon Event at Riverhead Infants’ School on Wednesday 28th June 
with other local schools and we would very much like your child to take part. We will be sending 6, Year 2 pupils (3 boys 
and 3 girls) to this event and there will be at one adult from school accompanying them. 
 
The events that have been arranged are long jump, obstacle course, target throw, dish and domes, speed bounce, hurdles 
and chest pass, with a final 50 metre sprint, making seven games in total. A true Heptathlon! 
 
One pupil from each school will participate in each of the 7 events and then move on to the next activity. The last sprint 
event will be run in school teams until only the fastest boy and girl remain from all participating schools. 
 
The children will need to be transported to and from the venue by parents, arriving at 9.00am, the event will finish 
at 12.00 noon. 
 
The children are required to wear their school PE uniform and plimsolls or trainers.  There will be no cost for this event.   
 
Refreshments will be available during the morning. 
 
We need a parent volunteer to help on this morning.  If you able to help, please notify us on the online booking form.  
Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
All bookings must be made online at  https://forms.gle/JJ1XbG4iAupm1YSk8 
 
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for the 
teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be 
given.   
 
You will also need to indicate who will be transporting your child to the event. We request that if you are unable to drop 
or collect your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another family to transport your child.  
Please complete the form by Thursday 22nd June, even if your child is unable to participate.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss H Fitch       Mrs Lovatt-Young 
PE Co-ordinator      Head  
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